
 

Memo 
Date:  May 20, 2024  

To: Pastors, priests, deacons, religious, principals, parish catechetical 
leaders, parish business managers and college campus ministers 

From: Andrew Lichtenwalner, director, Office of Evangelization and 
Discipleship 

Re: National Eucharistic Pilgrimage and June 22 Day of Eucharistic 
Service 

 

The National Eucharistic Pilgrimage will be coming through our archdiocese on 
June 21-23, along the St. Juan Diego Route. We ask you to please encourage 
your communities to register (at no cost) for one or more of the gatherings here 
in the archdiocese. Flyers are available at archatl.com/revival for promotion. 
 
As part of this historic opportunity, Archbishop Hartmayer is calling all 
parishes and families to participate in an archdiocesan-wide Parish Day of 
Eucharistic Service on June 22, if possible, and to ground these efforts in 
prayer. In addition, Catholic Charities of Atlanta will be offering an online drive 
this day to assist refugees who have come to the archdiocese—see flyer for 
additional details. 
 
Other activities include a special noon Mass, celebrated by Archbishop 
Hartmayer, with the pilgrims in the Hyland Center at the Cathedral of Christ 
the King on Sunday June 23, followed by a Eucharistic procession, and much 
more! Please see a complete schedule of activities here and encourage 
registration. 
 
Those planning processions or activities for Corpus Christi may find resources 
for Eucharistic processions, general intercessions and more here 
https://archatl.com/revival/community-resources/. These are also great 
opportunities to help us promote the national Eucharistic pilgrimage and 
congress and to pray for pilgrims and travelers.  
 
Over 300 people from the Archdiocese of Atlanta are already registered to 
attend the National Eucharistic Congress in Indianapolis (July 17-21). There 
may be a small number of free five-day passes remaining—please contact 

https://www.eucharisticpilgrimage.org/st-juan-diego-route
https://events.blackthorn.io/en/DnDCa1K7/g/juandiego/juan-diego-route-archdiocese-of-atlanta-4a2PDnqpRv/overview
https://archatl.com/revival/
https://archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/support-eucharistic-revival-refugees-1.pdf
https://events.blackthorn.io/en/DnDCa1K7/g/juandiego/juan-diego-route-archdiocese-of-atlanta-4a2PDnqpRv/overview
https://archatl.com/revival/community-resources/


Elaine Phillips at ephillips@archatl.com if you are interested. Discounted 
registration for archdiocesan attendees will remain open for the next several 
weeks, and more information is available at archatl.com/revival. 
 
For questions concerning the National Eucharistic Pilgrimage, please contact 
Monica Oppermann at moppermann@archatl.com or me at 
alichtenwalner@archatl.com. For questions concerning the National 
Eucharistic Congress, please contact Elaine Phillips at ephillips@archatl.com.  
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